
• 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

101 MARIETTA STREET, N.W. 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

APR 11 1979 

In Reply Refer To: 
~~0-338 

~ 

Virginia Electric and Power Company 
Attn: Mr. W. L. Proffitt 

Senior Vice President 
Power Operations 

P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, Virginia 23261 

Gentlemen: 

Based on our current understanding of the Three Hile Island accident 
sequence, and discussion with the designer of your pressurized water 
reactor, we have reason to believe that pressurizer level indication 
in your facility may not provide reliable information regarding level 
in the reactor coolant system under certain transient or accident 
condition. You should immediately instruct your operating personnel 
accordingly. In addition you should consider this possibility in 
responding to the enclosed bulletin. 

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions 
required by you, please contact this office. 

Enclosure 
IE Bulletin No. 79-06 

with Enclosurf's 

cc w/encl: 

Mr. W. L. Stevart, Manager 
P.O. Box 31S 
Surry, Virginia 23883 

Sincerely, 




